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Dear Chairwoman Marcus;
Woe are forth generation farmers in Southern Madera County.

We would like to express our opposition to the suggested flow requirements stated in the State Water
Resources Control Board’s Bay-Delta Plan.

California’s communities and industry need reliable water supplies and reallocating hundreds of thousands of
-acre-feet of water for unestablished environmental goals will put us out of business.

Sincerely,

The Ficklin Family
Madera, Ca.




